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Road Deactivation Notification 
Coastal GasLink is committed to creating an extraordinary legacy of safety and respect for all 
people, communities and the environment. As part of this commitment we are keeping our 
neighbours along the project route informed on construction activities happening near their 
community. Please note the following information: 

 
What: To enable pipeline construction, Coastal GasLink has created temporary roads and right-of-way 

access points. As pipeline construction is completed, these roads and access points will be closed 

(deactivated) at various locations in the Peace River Regional District. In many places, physical barriers 

will be erected.  

When: Effective November 6, 2021, some temporary roads and access points will be decommissioned 

and unavailable for safe public use. 

Where: Please note that road access for the following location will be deactivated near the Project right-

of-way (KP48+400 to KP49+300). See map as part of this notification. 

• Road 701.0 – East of Highway 29 in an area north of Lone Prairie Road, along the Project right-

of-way 

Potential Impact: Access to these roads will be removed and deactivation activities will take place.  
 
Natural physical barriers (such as piles of rock or woody debris) will be placed at entry points. This is 
consistent with the BC Oil & Gas Commission Regulation, which requires road owners to “barricade the 
road surface width in a clearly visible manner to prevent access by motor vehicles” when a temporary 
road is deactivated. Signage will be present for additional safety. 
 
Questions regarding these activities or general project construction can be directed via email to 
coastalgaslink@tcenergy.com or by phone to 1-855-633-2011. 
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